
Contribution from Riviera Travel to Causeway U3A 

 

 

As thoughts turn to booking holidays for 2023 members may be aware, from 

adverts in ‘Third Age Matters’ and elsewhere, that Riviera Travel offer to pay 

Causeway u3a 10% of the cost of any trip you book with them provided you 

mention that you are a member of Causeway at the time of booking .  

The rules that apply to charities mean that the contribution must be credited to 

Causeway and used for the general benefit of our members. So, although we 

cannot refund you directly, you can help Causeway funds, without any cost to 

yourself, if you remember to state that you are a Causeway member when you 

book your holiday.  

The payments from Riviera that we have received from our international 

holiday and the bookings of individual members help us to keep our 

subscription low and assist with our general running costs, so please consider 

mentioning Causeway U3A if you are booking with Riviera in the future. 


